






















































































































From: Aaron
To: Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR; Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR
Subject: 2416 Jefferson Ave. development
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 8:21:20 AM

Dear Ms. Chen and Ms. Pitts,

I wanted to send another email in support of the planned new development at 2416
Jefferson Ave., here in the Church Hill area. 

I've lived in Church Hill for 10 years and currently reside on the 600 block of N. 31st
Street.

The new development in recent years has been amazing! My wife, son, and I really
love the community, especially the new structures and newly built neighborhood
features. In 2013 we moved from a home built around 1910 into new construction.

It is the hope of a more walkable community that keeps us anchored to this
neighborhood. We want to live in a village within the city. And that's exactly what
this project brings. This project will bring neighbors together and continue restoring
the East End as a pillar of the City.

The things happening near the intersection of Jefferson and M have brought new life
to our area and this project in particular will have a lasting positive impact on
families in the community. Please do not stifle this wonderful momentum towards a
safer, more productive, and more livable city. 

Blocking the growth of responsible commercial opportunities would cripple the
progress Church Hill has seen in the last 2 decades. Our neighborhood will die if
plans like this do not progress. One need only look to the 70s and 80s when this
actually happened in our very neighborhood. It was devastating for a generation.

Being able to walk and bike to purchase goods and conduct business is what really
draws people to our area and to one another. Having goods and services close by
promotes health and supports families - especially children. 

I definitely support the new development for 2416 Jefferson Ave and specifically the
plans submitted by Mr. Jarreau and Mr. Kleyman. 

I also fully support the demolition of the corner building which formally housed the
John Taylor law firm. That structure is out of sync with both the historic architecture
and the newer buildings. It needs to go. The sooner the better.

The new project proposal by the gentlemen referenced above is exactly the direction
in which this neighborhood needs to move both architecturally and philosophically. 

Thanks and please feel free to call or email me for additional thoughts or questions.

Have a great week!

Best,

mailto:matthew.aaron.campbell@gmail.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://2/


Aaron Campbell
(804) 937-0762

tel:(804)%20937-0762


From: Andy Beach
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Subject: Proposed Development at 2411 Jefferson Avenue
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 11:45:43 AM

Dear Mrs Pitts and Mrs Chen,
 
I’m writing you as a property owner and vested member in the Union Hill, and Church
Hill, communities. Historic renovations and new construction alike have played a pivotal
role in repairing the fabric of this once degraded part of town. I find it imperative that we
foster an environment which welcomes and realistically guides the future developments
that aim to remedy the voids which still exist. The addition of over 12,000SF of walkable
commercial space in the Heart of Union Hill is much needed and will be a great benefit to
all of the residents in the area and will continue to make the neighborhood more of village
like it was 100 years ago.
 
In consideration of the proposed development at 2411 Jefferson Avenue, it’s worth noting
that I own a property very nearby at 701 N 24th St Street. My property is so close, in
fact, that it’s often pictured in the Developer’s renderings. As a neighbor, I support their
vision for this development and welcome the idea of progress in exchange for what has
always been a haven for litter, vacancy and vagrancy.
 
I believe that the Developers have done a awesome job of listening to the concerns of the
neighborhood and altering their plans in an effort to appease those voices. That being
said, nothing in life can ever be all things to all people. I understand that some voices in
opposition will always remain in fear of change, but feel it’s important that we take a
global view of what this project offers to the community; density, vibrancy, commerce
and economic growth.  
 
I write this letter of support as I feel it’s my duty, as an invested member of the
community, to proactively guide the direction of our city by backing the initiatives which I
find most beneficial for our neighborhoods. I thank you for your time and consideration of
my viewpoint.
 
 Thanks for your consideration,
 
 

Andy Beach | Principal
________________________________ 
UrbanCore  Construction 

http://www.gatherrva.com  

409 E. Main Street  Suite 100

Richmond, VA 23219

c. 804.212.6515

e. abeach@urbancoreva.com

mailto:abeach@urbancoreva.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
http://www.gatherrva.com/
mailto:abeach@progressrealtygroup.com
mailto:ch@urbancoreva.com


4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: Letter of Support for 2411 M St

From: Ashley Tucker (tuckeran@mymail.vcu.edu)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com; marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com;

Bcc: dvk5f@yahoo.com;

Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 9:14 PM

Good Evening,

I am writing to you as a resident of Church Hill to express my support of the project located at 2411 M St. 

I feel that the modifications made during the design process have taken into great consideration feedback from the community. I especially like the
exterior design, height and scale of the development, as well as the inviting first floor with an entrance that would be seen from all adjacent streets.

It is my opinion that the plans for this project have succeeded in complimenting the existing residential area while also providing additional housing
and retail space that will add to the character and walkability of the neighborhood. I ask that the Committee for Architectural Review approve the
final plans submitted for design.

Sincerely,

Ashley Tucker



From: Casey White
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Subject: 2411 Jefferson Ave proposed development
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 10:56:28 AM

Dear Mrs Chen and Mrs Pitts,
 
I am writing to you in support of the addition of over 12,000SF of walkable commercial
space in the Heart of Union Hill. I believe this development is much needed and will be a
great benefit to all of the residents in the area and will help continue to improve
investment and growth of the area. 
 
In consideration of the proposed development at 2411 Jefferson Avenue, it’s worth noting
that I own a property very nearby at 800 N 25th St Street and 625 N. 27th ST.   As a
neighbor, I support their vision for this development and welcome the idea of progress in
exchange for what has always been a haven for litter, vacancy and vagrancy.
 
I believe that the Developers have done a awesome job of listening to the concerns of the
neighborhood and altering their plans in an effort to appease those voices.  
 
I write this letter in full support as I feel it’s my duty, as an invested member of the
community, to proactively guide the direction of our city by backing the initiatives which I
find most beneficial for our neighborhoods. I thank you for your time and consideration of
my viewpoint.
 
Best regards,

-- 
Casey White
Kiwi Development, LLC
804.869.8600
casey@kiwidevelopmentva.com

mailto:casey@kiwidevelopmentva.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:casey@kiwidevelopmentva.com




Chris and Caroline Amey 
2413 East Grace Street 
Richmond, Virginia, 23223 
6th December 2016 
 

 

To whom it my concern 

This letter is being written in support of the proposed building on 2411 M Street, CAR No.16‐114. 

After reviewing the plans, information and considering the effects on the surrounding neighborhood, I 

can only see that it will being massive benefits to the area. 

The mixed use of the building is welcome, and will help bring additional people and business into Church 

Hill. It is my opinion that the building is suitable for the area in both mass and style. 

Franklin Street is probably the main through fare in Church Hill. To assist in the continuing growth, 

encourage future investments, and an increase in residents to the area, it is important that this street 

provides the best impression possible; this building will help to do that. 

Having purchased our house through Mr Jareau, I can honestly say that his passion, enthusiasm and 

drive to improve the neighborhood is immense. 

We have been homeowners on Church Hill since 2009 (rental property on 26th, residence on Grace St), 

we look forward to the additional retail and walkable amenities that this building will bring for many 

years to come. 

 

 

Chris and Caroline Amey 

2413 East Grace Street 



4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: Letter of Support for 2411 M St

From: Chris Jefferson (chris@ridgepointre.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com; marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com;

Bcc: dvk5f@yahoo.com;

Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 10:11 AM

To whom it may concern: 

I wanted to send a quick email regarding the proposed project at M street and Jefferson Ave. I've followed the plans and details on this project closely
in recent months and wanted to send over some quick thoughts on the project in hopes that they find you well. 

As someone who has heavily into the Church Hill community in recent years, I think this project can serve as a great addition to the landscape of the
neighborhood. It is important to a lot of us as developers/builders etc that the neighborhood grows properly and behind great projects. I feel that the
developers on this project have hit many key points on the head very well regarding the height,scale, and the design. 

I think many years from now we will look back on this project and appreciate not only how well designed it is, but also how it ushered in a new wave
of investment and growth for the best neighborhood in the City of Richmond! 

Have a great day, 

CHRIS JEFFERSON   OWNER, RIDGE POINT REAL ESTATE  

Phone: 804­420­2274
Mobile: 804­201­3624
Fax: 888­751­5310
Email: Chris@ridgepointre.com
Address: 2920 WEST BROAD ST SUITE 238

http://www.facebook.com/livingfresh
http://t.sidekickopen06.com/e1t/c/5/f18dQhb0S7lC8dDMPbW2n0x6l2B9nMJW7t5XZs5w6DYqVQsW7x2BWf30W3MPft-56dNPLdl66lR02?t=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fin%2FChrisatRP&si=5999580722757632&pi=a251c44b-3482-4724-ec79-359b813770e9
mailto:Chris@ridgepointre.com
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Subject: Letter of Support for 2416 Jefferson Ave

From: Christine Greenberg (christine@woodgrainandlace.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com;

Bcc: dvk5f@yahoo.com;

Date: Thursday, May 12, 2016 2:25 PM

Hi Kimberly, 

I wanted to reach out to express my support for the project being proposed for 2416 Jefferson Avenue. 

I'm a Church Hill resident AND I own two businesses in the neighborhood, Urban Set Bride/Groom and Wood Grain & Lace Events.

I love that the developers have taken a vested interest in what the neighbors would want to see in the space while creating a
proposed building that could not only remove the current eyesore(s) but will create more tax revenue for our neighborhood. 

The updated plans balance respect for the historic look of the neighborhood with a modern, clean, organic feel that will promote
further growth in our booming community. 

Christine Haines Greenberg

  



4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 2/2

Co­Owner of Urban Set Bride and Wood Grain & Lace Events
602 N. 29th Street
Richmond, VA 23223
(804) 562 ­ 1212

Monday, Wednesday and Friday : 10 to 5

Tuesday and Thursday: 10 to 7

Saturday: 8:30 to 6

Sunday: Closed

         



From: Cristina Cruz
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Cc: Matt Jarreau
Subject: Commercial space at 25th and Jefferson
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 11:11:50 AM

Ms. Pitts and Ms. Chen, 

Good morning! I have lived in Church Hill for going on five years now and have
known Matt Jarreau from the beginning as the seller of my home on M Street. 

Matt recently shared some plans with me for a new project at 25th and Jefferson
streets. As someone who enjoys walking my dog around the neighborhood and the
convenience of stopping by Union Market, Sub Rosa, the Roosevelt and our newest
addition, Dear Neighbor, I am excited and eager to see more commercial space in
the area. Projects like Matt's are what have made Church Hill such a popular area.
Just look at any number of articles that have been written about our neighborhood
and it's many gems. I'd love to see more!

I'm a huge supporter of commercial development on 25th and Jefferson, and I'm
happy to chat with you by phone if you have any questions.

Thanks so much!

- Cristina Cruz

-- 
Cristina Cruz
cristina.woods@gmail.com
(804) 310-0052

mailto:cristina.woods@gmail.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
mailto:cristina.woods@gmail.com


12/12/2016 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Dear Ms. Chen and Ms. Pitts: 
 
Please consider this as a letter of our enthusiastic support for the proposed infill development located at 2411 M 
St. in Church Hill. We have lived about 3 blocks north of the proposed development site for almost 10 years. We 
both agree that this proposed development will complement the neighborhood and provide additional amenities 
that many in the neighborhood – both existing and future residents – will enjoy. 
 
We participated in many of the neighborhood meetings, discussions, and public hearings on the somewhat recent 
rezoning of the Church Hill neighborhood around 2010. At that time, many in the neighborhood agreed that this 
site and most of the N. 25th St. and Jefferson Avenue corridors should be designated for a denser mixture of uses 
and parking restrictions should be relaxed to promote a more business friendly environment in our traditional, 
historic neighborhood. This vision was further echoed by the East End Transformation charrette. Fast forward 
several years, and a lot of the now by-right uses that were created from the rezoning have led to a significant 
renaissance in the neighborhood that would have been far more difficult to create had the prior zoning 
classifications existed. This development would act in harmony with that trend and provide additional residents, 
commerce, jobs, and overall vitality to the community. 
 
Notwithstanding the development’s conformance to existing zoning requirements, the design of the development 
achieves many of the recommendations in the City’s Handbook and Design Review Guidelines for its Old and 
Historic Districts: 

- The building uses materials complementary to adjacent buildings, but it does not replicate styles so 
strictly as to be indistinguishable from what is old and what would be new. 

- The setbacks appear similar to buildings from adjacent blocks. 
- The building positively engages one of the busiest corridors for vehicles, pedestrians, and bicyclists in the 

neighborhood. It also provides what appears to be a plaza at the intersection of M. St., N. 25th St. and 
Jefferson Ave., which has been described as becoming the heart of the neighborhood. 

- The parking provided within the building appears to be shielded from view from the public right-of-way. 
All of the mechanical equipment has also been shielded by being placed on the roof. 

- The building form seems complementary to nearby historic buildings in massing and scale. Despite its 
large size, its appearance seems less intrusive due to the inclusion of additional building elements (doors, 
windows, balconies, awnings, etc.) that help break up what could otherwise be perceived as a blank wall. 

- While a 4-story building is rare for Church Hill, the recessed 4th floor gives the appearance of a building 
that is more complementary in height to adjacent buildings. 

- The uses proposed for the ground level of the building will likely actively engage the street and create 
positive pedestrian activity. Furthermore, the building appears to include bike racks and the 
aforementioned plaza – both of which would also enhance pedestrian activity. 

 
Thank you very much for your consideration of our letter of support! 
 
Best, 
J. David Conmy & Justin Shelton 
914 N. 26th St. 
Richmond, VA 23223 



December 13, 2016 

 

Hello 

 

I am writing you in support for the proposed work to be done at 24th and M Street. 

As a long term North Churchill resident it make me so proud to say we are a community and this 

project would add so much to the community atmosphere we need to have. 

This project will allow new business to enter our community as a backbone of support which has 

been going on for years.  The evolution of where we are in our community can only be 

forwarded by projects like this. 

This amazing building shows the evolution of where Churchill is and where it will be. 

Thank you so much for allowing progress to happen in our city. 

 

My Best 

Jamie Coffey 

 

 



From: Jeff Bunch
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Subject: 2411 Jefferson St
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 11:25:53 AM

Dear Mrs Pitts and Mrs Chen,
 
I’m writing you as a property owner and vested member in the Union Hill, and Church
Hill, communities. Historic renovations and new construction alike have played a pivotal
role in repairing the fabric of this once degraded part of town. I find it imperative that we
foster an environment which welcomes and realistically guides the future developments
that aim to remedy the voids which still exist. The addition of over 12,000SF of walkable
commercial space in the Heart of Union Hill is much needed and will be a great benefit to
all of the residents in the area and will continue to make the neighborhood more of village
like it was 100 years ago.
 
In consideration of the proposed development at 2411 Jefferson Avenue, it’s worth noting
that I own a property very nearby at 701 N 24th St Street. My property is so close, in
fact, that it’s often pictured in the Developer’s renderings. As a neighbor, I support their
vision for this development and welcome the idea of progress in exchange for what has
always been a haven for litter, vacancy and vagrancy.
 
I believe that the Developers have done a awesome job of listening to the concerns of the
neighborhood and altering their plans in an effort to appease those voices. That being
said, nothing in life can ever be all things to all people. I understand that some voices in
opposition will always remain in fear of change, but feel it’s important that we take a
global view of what this project offers to the community; density, vibrancy, commerce
and economic growth.  
 
I write this letter of support as I feel it’s my duty, as an invested member of the
community, to proactively guide the direction of our city by backing the initiatives which I
find most beneficial for our neighborhoods. I thank you for your time and consideration of
my viewpoint.
 
 Thanks for your consideration,

-- 
Jeff Bunch Partner, UrbanCore Construction, LLC
www.UrbanCoreva.com
office. 804-621-0699
cell. 804.971.5590
email. jbunch@UrbanCoreVA.com
address. 409 E Main St. Suite 100.
Richmond, VA 23219

mailto:jbunch@urbancoreva.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
http://www.urbancoreva.com/
http://www.urbancoreva.com/
http://www.gatherrva.com/


From: Matt Jarreau
To: Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR; Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR
Subject: FW: Jefferson Ave Update
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 8:39:50 AM

Marianne and Kim please see the comments below this is another email of support for our 2411 M
St Project. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns here thanks!
 
 
Matt Jarreau, Realtor,
Distinguished Achiever
Hometown Realty
409 E. Main St. Suite 204
Richmond, Va 23219
mattj@htrsi.com
C (804) 306-9019
O (804) 762-8092
F (804) 747-7393
 
 
 
From: Justin D [mailto:justindoylerva@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 8:36 AM
To: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com>
Cc: Justin Doyle (deborah.harpe@gmail.com) <deborah.harpe@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Jefferson Ave Update
 
Matt,
 
Thank you for giving Deborah and I an opportunity to review the most recent renderings of
the Jefferson Avenue project. Please consider this email a letter of support for the project
concept. 
 
Mixed-use developments that increase population density in the vicinity of corridors such as
Jefferson Avenue and N. 25th Street should be encouraged by the City of Richmond. The
proposed project will add new residents to Church Hill who will have convenient access to
public transportation. The streetscapes presented in the renderings are an improvement on
existing conditions along Jefferson Avenue. Streetscapes that maximize green infrastructure
in this corridor are appreciated. 

Regarding architectural details of the building, I am generally comfortable with the scale of
the building. High quality building materials are desired. The small plaza/outdoor dining area
is a nice feature of the project. Sidewalk activities such as outdoor dining will add vibrancy
to the neighborhood.
 
Affordable housing is a growing concern in Church Hill and Union Hill. I encourage you to
keep affordability in mind as this project moves forward.
 
Thanks again for the opportunity to review the renderings. If you have any questions, let me
know. 

mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:mattj@htrsi.com


 
Sincerely,
 
Justin Doyle
630 N. 29th Street
 



4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: Letter of Support for 2416 Jefferson Ave

From: Kenneth Morris Jr. (kenmorris92@gmail.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com;

Bcc: dvk5f@yahoo.com;

Date: Thursday, May 12, 2016 4:24 PM

Hey my name is Ken Morris and I love in Union Hill and I am aware that there will be a new development project underway that will help accelerate
and solidify the transformation of the East end of Richmond. It will call for the demolition of a 1­story cinder block building and in its place will be
erected the new modern multi­use development. This project will surely not only improve the east end of Richmond but more importantly, it will
improve Richmond  in an holistic manner. 

The West end of Richmond is in A+ status as far as real estate, attractions, revenue generation for the city, etc... The North side is in the current works
of redevelopment from the current boom in renovations around battery park to be exact. The South side a rather larger scale of renovations breaking
out all over Manchester, to be exact. This new development that is in the works would set the stage for Richmond to be a truly booming city
holistically; having the North, South, East, and West heading for all very bright futures. 

This project would bring tons of old money from the suburbs, and rural areas back into the city, along with new money and the yuppies. It would truly
mark the way for Richmond's true belief in diversity....supporting the powerhouse VCU and the students that it pumps out into the ecosystem. 

I'm just so happy...that I would like to thank you for the acceptance of this project and the very future of Richmond. 

Ken Morris
(804)982­8942 

­­ 
—
Ken Morris
•(804)982­8942



4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/2

Subject: Letter of Support for 2411 M St.

From: Cox, Kyle (kcox@destinationhotels.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com; marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com;

Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 4:08 PM

Good Afternoon,

 

I am writing you in regards to my support of the new drawings for the purposed project on 24th and M Streets. Having lived in Church Hill for the last
5 years I have seen the neighborhood change quite a bit. When I first moved on to my street there was 3 boarded up houses and a school being turned
into apartments. Now that all of these projects have been completed the entire block is occupied and has a real neighborhood feel to it. I believe this
project will do the same for those who have invested and/or live in the area around this corner.

 

Thank you for your time,

 

Kyle Cox

 

Executive Sous Chef  I  QUIRK HOTEL

201 West Broad Street Richmond, VA  23220

Reservations: 844­75­QUIRK  I  Direct Mobile 804­318­0929

DESTINATIONHOTELS.COM
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From: Statia Gibson
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Cc: Matt Jarreau
Subject: Jefferson Ave Project
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 10:54:01 AM

Statia Gibson

1000 N. 35th Street

Richmond VA 23223

 

December 13, 2016

 

Richmond Commission of Architectural Review

Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com

Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com

 

RE: Jefferson Ave Project

 

Dear Members of the Commission of Architectural Review:

 

I am a resident of Church Hill and I am writing to express my full support of the
proposed mixed-use project at Jefferson Avenue and 24th Street.

 

I believe the proposed project will meet the neighborhood’s growing retail and
residential

needs and provide both economic benefits and community character to benefit the
Church Hill community. Not only will the project support the highest and best use of
Jefferson Avenue as a commercial corridor, an aesthetically-attractive mixed-use
building will strengthen and benefit the growing Church Hill retail community.

 

Additionally, the investment will provide employment and living opportunities to the
immediate neighborhood, as well as attract future retailers, restaurateurs, and

mailto:statia.gibson@gmail.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com


residents to the greater Church Hill district.

 

I respectfully request that CAR support the proposed Jefferson Avenue Project.

 

Best regards,

Statia Gibson

-- 
Statia Gibson
703-901-5935
statia.gibson@gmail.com

mailto:statia.gibson@gmail.com


From: Kyle Flanders
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Matt Jarreau; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Subject: Support of CAR 2016-114
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 9:13:11 AM

Good Morning:
I would like to offer my strong support for the above project on M street. The design
makes a genuine effort to fall into conformance with surrounding structures. Though
slightly larger than surrounding buildings the proposed structure keeps a human
scale and its size is not out of place at a busy intersection that combines many uses.
The project would be a welcome addition to the neighborhood.
Sincerely,

Kyle Flanders
Resident of N 32nd Street

mailto:kyleflanders@gmail.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com


From: Lauren Weidner
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Cc: Matt Jarreau
Subject: Proposed Project 2411 Jefferson Ave
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 11:21:24 AM

Good morning,
I am writing you today to show my support for the proposed project at 2411 Jefferson
Ave. I am a property owner in Church Hill and have lived here for many years. One of
the reasons why I like Church Hill is their sense of community. I like that we support
small business owners and new opportunities for growth. This project would only had
to the growth of the community and show more support to local businesses. The
members of the community are invested and only want to make Church Hill better.
We like accessibility in the city and being able to walk or ride our bikes to places.

More and more families are starting to move to the area and want to have access to
goods and services within the community. This development will provide them with
that opportunity and continue to work towards creating a village for residents. Please
consider moving forward with this project as it could have lasting benefits for Church
Hill.

Sincerely,
Lauren Weidner

mailto:weidner_le@yahoo.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:mattjarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com


From: Lewis Little
To: Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Cc: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Matt Jarreau
Subject: 2411 M Street ( Jefferson Ave.) Comments for Dec. 13th CAR Meeting
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 8:40:21 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I own a property, 703 N. 24th Street which is adjacent to Matt Jarreau's proposed
development at 2411 M Street ( Jefferson Ave.). 

I support the mixed use aspect of the project and feel that it's location and size are
a good match for the area and the ascetics are very appropriate for the
development. 

Due to a recent surgery I will not be able to attend the meeting on Dec. 13th., but I
know Matt and his partners only do a first class job with any project they take on.
The area will benefit from this project, and I highly encourage the City of Richmond
to approve this so the area can enjoy another first class project.

Thank you,

Lewis Little

North 24th Street 703 LLC

-- 
Lewis Little
(804) 338-9000

mailto:rhinosign@gmail.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
tel:(804)%20338-9000


4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: Letter of Support for 2416 Jefferson Ave

From: Marna Bunger (marna@dontmincewords.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com; marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com;

Date: Monday, May 9, 2016 8:14 PM

Please let this email serve as my continued interest in and support of the mixed­use residential+commercial space proposed for 2416
Jefferson Avenue by Daniil Kleyman and Matt Jarreau.

When Daniil and Matt presented the initial proposal/renderings, I was excited but I also knew the building would still look like in­fill in
that weird triangle between the mid­century cinderblock one­story and the leaning/abandoned former market at the other end. As usual,
they took the community feedback and went back to the drawing board. The resulting presentation at the Union Hill Civic Association
was amazing. They purchased the weird cinderblock building and created an even better building.

Since purchasing my home two years ago, I have been very interested in the Jefferson Avenue corridor and the
future/proposed “greenway” to bring back the Avenue and make it majestic again. With traffic circles, bike lanes and more retail
businesses, Jefferson Avenue will continue to be increasingly pedestrian friendly and rich with restaurants, shops, and homes. The
2416 Jefferson Avenue complex will give the 25th/Jefferson circle a true focal point and create more balance in that five­points
intersection. While I love mid­century, that crazy building really needs to be demolished so that the neighborhood can grow the right way
for the future.

I apologize I will not be able to attend the CAR meeting on the 24th, but please accept this note as my approval of the building and
request that you approve the demo of the former cinderblock law offices.

­ ­ ­ ­ ­ ­ 
Marna Bunger
308 N. 21st Street, owner
Friends of Jefferson Park, secretary
Rotary Club of Church Hill, president elect
marna@dontmincewords.com
804­246­9662

mailto:marna@dontmincewords.com


4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: 2416 Jefferson Ave

From: Matt Conrad (matthewconrad@gmail.com)

To: Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com; Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com;

Bcc: dvk5f@yahoo.com;

Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 10:29 AM

Kim and Marianne,

I am writing in support of demolition of the structure at 2416 Jefferson Avenue.  As you have known from my activity in the community and support
of Union Hill generally, I do not arrive at a recommendation for demolition frequently or lightly. 

Although the building has a certain charm, it is nonetheless a non­contributing structure to the Union Hill O&H district.  Moreover, the underlying
parcel has a higher and better use on the order of the development proposed by Mr. Kleyman and his associates.  Our neighborhood is in great need of
affordable housing units, as well as work spaces to welcome new jobs to the area.

Thank you for your consideration.

Matt

­­ 
Matthew A. Conrad
804.938.7654



4/9/2017 Print
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Subject: Letter of Support for 2416 Jefferson Ave Project

From: Michael Cuomo (mbcuomo@yahoo.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com; marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com;

Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 9:09 AM

I am writing to voice my support for the mixed use development project at 2416 Jefferson Avenue.I have lived in the community for 11
years and am very excited to see this new project in the works.  I have watched the progression of the project and design changes and
am exceedingly happy to see that it now includes the elimination of the 1 story cinder block building at the corner of Jefferson and M. 
Elimination of that eye sore is a major benefit to the area being increasing revitalized by the growth of award winning restaurants. 

Thanks in advance for your consideration.

Michael Cuomo



4/9/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: Letter of Support for 2411 M St

From: Osmar Almaraz (osmar.almaraz@gmail.com)

To: kimberly.chen@richmondgov.com; marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com;

Bcc: dvk5f@yahoo.com;

Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 11:16 AM

Hello Kim and Marianne,

I am writing you today to pledge my support for the development of 2411 M St. I have been part of the Richmond community since 2008 and have
been part of the Church hill community since 2014. Most recently having invested in the community by purchasing my first home in 2015. I have
planted my roots in Church Hill and hope to see it grow in the coming years. 

There are plans in place for the development of a grocery store/housing/restaurant along the 1300 block of 25th st and I am ecstatic for 2411 M St to
be a part of the continuing development of the community.  

­Osmar Almaraz



From: Matt Jarreau
To: rob pate
Cc: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; Chen, Kimberly M. - PDR
Subject: RE: taylor triangle 2411 M St CAR Review
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 7:48:08 AM

Rob, many thanks for your email I greatly appreciate it. I’ve copied city staff to this email so that
they have this for their records
 
Matt Jarreau, Realtor,
Distinguished Achiever
Hometown Realty
409 E. Main St. Suite 204
Richmond, Va 23219
mattj@htrsi.com
C (804) 306-9019
O (804) 762-8092
F (804) 747-7393
 
 
 

From: rob pate [mailto:renovator13@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 7:43 AM
To: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com>
Subject: taylor triangle
 
To the City of Richmond:
 
   I firmly support the proposed redevelopment at 2411 M street, I live and work in the
neighborhood and look forward to the increase in available retail and office space that
likely will allow me simpler access to businesses that I need. I like the size and scale as well.
Rob Pate
616 n 27th st 
Rva 23223
 
Sent from Outlook

mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
mailto:renovator13@hotmail.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com
mailto:Kimberly.Chen@richmondgov.com
mailto:mattj@htrsi.com
http://aka.ms/weboutlook

